From: Margaret Currier

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: NO NORTHERN PASS
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 11:30:07 AM

Margaret Currier
9 William Tyler Road
Holderness, NH 03245

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I do not understand how the SEC can possibly recommend approval of the NORTHERN PASS PROJECT!
Any "employment opportunities” during construction would be TEMPORARY. After construction there will
be NO JOBS FOR NH. This proposed project would cut a swath of UGLINESS through the most pristine
portion of our beautiful state of New Hampshire and will WOULD affect the flow of TOURISM from out
of state. No one wants to come look at huge power transmission lines supported by towers!! Burial of
these lines would be just as bad. There would be total destruction of towns along the proposed route 3
corridor! The town of Plymouth would be destroyed!! PLEASE, IF YOU HAVE A FAIR SENSE OF RIGHT
AND WRONG, PLEASE DO NOT APPROVE OF THIS PROJECT. IT IS NOT "FOR NEW HAMPSHIRE".

Sincerely,
Margaret Currier
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